
1

From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 27 March 2019 4:59 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - Blues v Stormers Saturday and Remembrance Day

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

Blues v Stormers 

After Friday last week, column inches have been piling up for all the right reasons 
about the Blues and particularly Tom Robinson.  This week they take on the 
Stormers who, despite their attempts to dictate the pace of the game, were 
defeated in Wellington so the Blues will look to pile further misery upon them and 
keep gaining momentum in the New Zealand conference. 

We have 100 tickets up for grabs, first in first served.  As usual, we'll be here from 
7am tomorrow at Gate G reception (limited to two tickets per household in The 
Hood). 

'Together' – Auckland’s Remembrance for Christchurch – Friday 29 March: 

Eden Park has been chosen as Auckland's venue for public to attend and 
experience this Friday’s National Service following the terrorist attacks in 
Christchurch. New Zealand’s national stadium will open its doors for public to 
simulcast the National Remembrance Service live from Hagley Park. Following this 
those who wish to pray can utilise the facilities at Eden Park. 

Please note that from 9.00am Friday the streets surrounding Eden Park will 
be closed and the Auckland Transport Resident Only Parking Scheme will 
not be in operation – TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT PLAN FOR FRIDAY 29 MARCH 

8.00am Eden Park’s surrounding streets closed 
9.00am Gates Open 
10.00am National Remembrance Service simulcast 
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1.40pm Prayers 
2.30pm Auckland service 
4.00pm Eden Park’s surrounding streets opened 
 
The service is being organised in conjunction with the Federation of Islamic 
Associations of New Zealand (FIANZ) and will be part of a national day of 
remembrance activities across the country, with the Auckland service including 
music and performances. A number of community leaders will be in attendance 
including Mayor Phil Goff, Auckland Council representatives and Government 
dignitaries to be in attendance. 
 
Following liaison with NZ Police all vehicle movements within the surrounding 
streets of the stadium will be closed down and vehicles exiting the area after 9am 
will be unable to return until after 4pm. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions in regards to logistics around this event, 
please get in touch. We greatly appreciate your understanding and support. More 
information on the event can be found here. 
 
 
  

Resident Only Parking 
 
The Auckland Transport resident-only parking scheme will be in place for 
Saturday.  You can view more information here. 
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